From: Aaron Walsh [

<TownPlanningLNE@networkrail.co.uk>

Sent: 18 May 2024 15:38
To: Planning
Subject: 2024/1014/P - 139-147 Camden Road Camden London NW1 9HJ

OFFICIAL

Good Afternoon,

Thank you for your letter 22/04/2024 providing Network Rail with an opportunity to comment on the
abovementioned application.

I note that the date for submitting comments for the application, related to the above works, expired on
13/05/2024.

We are currently reviewing the matter with our internal consultees and will endeavour to issue a response by 31/05.
If you could kindly confirm this extension to the deadline, it would be greatly appreciated.

Kind Regards
NetworkRail Town Planning Technician

Network Rail Property (Eastern Region)

George Stephenson House, Toft Green, York, YO1 6JT
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